Scotstoun Primary School
Mobile Phones
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our school policy on mobile phones was developed by our pupil council and the parent council were consulted and very supportive. 
At our primary school no child should bring a mobile phone into school. If there is ever a reason for them to speak to their parents or in an emergency we hold all the contact telephone numbers and the child will be supported through the school office. 
In special circumstances, were children are not being collected at 3pm and are going onto other events and their parents wish them to contact them to let them know they are safe, after school, a child must bring their mobile phone to the school office at the start of the school day and collect it at 3pm.
Like all electronic games and equipment mobile phones are easily broken, lost, misused, etc and the school has no responsibility for any mobile phone brought onto the premises. 
Please respect the school policy and other children’s safety. 

